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Information Letter no. 26-2016 
 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
this is an information from our treasurer who announced that the FIE Support for 
federations who participate at the recent European Senior Championships here in 
Torun have received the amount of 640, 00 € either by bank transfer or in cash here at 
the venue.  
 
As the individual championships are over and the team events have started today, we 
send you already a first document with some results for your information. We also 
invite you to visit our website and see live results from Torun. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Max Geuter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

General Secretariate 
Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 
                 Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 

              www.eurofencing.info 


